
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

THE PARISH COUNCIL IS VERY 
SORRY THAT THE WETLAND 
REMAINS CLOSED DUE TO 

SAFETY CONCERNS WITH THE 
BOARDWALK TREADS. 

 
THE COUNCIL IS WORKING HARD TO 
TRY TO RECTIFY THE SITUATION AS 

SOON AS POSSIBLE. 
 

WE APOLOGISE FOR THE 
INCONVENIENCE 

 
M Cartwright (Clerk to the Council)     26th January, 2015 


